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To:  all Year 9 parents/carers 
 
 
 
 

24 September 2021 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers 
 
I am writing to you to inform you of a Year 9 school trip to London’s Fortune Theatre on Thursday 
21st October 2021 to see a theatre adaptation of the Year 9 set text, The Woman in Black.  
 
This trip will give students the opportunity to see the novel explored in a different way to how they 
have explored it in the classroom, widening their cultural awareness and providing an opportunity 
for them to engage with themes and ideas in a more visual way.  
 
The trip will cost £58.20 which covers the cost of the ticket as well as travel to London.  This amount 
will need to be paid in full via WisePay by Thursday 30th September 2021 in order to guarantee your 
child a place on the trip.  Please be aware that the cost is non-refundable except in the circumstance 
of an insurance claim for which we would require a doctor’s letter confirming your child is unfit to 
travel.  If you need assistance with this payment and your child is a pupil premium student please 
contact Mel Egleton at the school. 
 
Students will depart from Taverham High School at approximately 10:00 am, arriving in London in 
time for a 3:00 pm viewing, and will return at approximately 10:00 pm.  Students will be required to 
bring a packed lunch and refreshments with them, however those students who access free school 
meals will be able to order a packed lunch prior to the trip taking place.  Pocket money is not 
required for the trip.  
 
Unfortunately we cannot take the whole cohort of Year 9 as we have just 50 places available on the 
trip.  These places will be allocated on a first-come, first-served basis.  If there is insufficient interest, 
the trip may be cancelled. 
 
Should you have any queries involving this trip, please do not hesitate to contact me.  
 
Yours faithfully 
 
 

R Goldspink 

 
 
Mrs R Goldspink 
Trip Co-ordinator 
 
 
 


